
 

 

 

15
th

 January 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Your child will be going on a local area walk 

to Central Park tomorrow during the 

afternoon. 
 

Please ensure your child has a warm coat and 

sensible shoes on.  
 

Also, we will be tasting Chinese food during 

next week as part of Chinese New Year. If 

your child has any allergies, please inform us 

before Monday morning. 
 

If you should have any enquiries please do not 

hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher. 
 

Many Thanks 
 

Year 1 Team 

 


